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Hello to our Wonderful Families, 

 We are thrilled with the news that was released yesterday about the reopening of our schools in 
Ohio.  We are certainly better together so we are very excited about our return in August.   

We have established a Task Force Team that will meet regularly until this pandemic has completely 
passed.  The following people have been assigned….. 

Sally Mummey, Principal 

Ed Watson, Vice Principal 

Teresa Pishner, School Administrative Manager 

Kristi Whitaker, 4th grade teacher 

Barb Spangler, RN, CCM, School Nurse 

Dr. Amy Meier, DO FAAEM, Parent 

Merissa McKinstry, MBA, Deputy Director of Hospital Services Ohio Department of Mental Health and 
Addiction Services, Parent 

Shannon Karrenbauer, Business Manager of the Parish and School 

Donny Riggleman.  Owner of Ace Carpets and our contacted cleaners for the school 

 

 We will be reviewing all information and guidance from the Columbus Diocese, Newark City 
Schools, Licking County Health Department, Ohio Department of Education, and The Center for Disease 
Control.  We will develop a plan that best fits our needs for our building, staff and students.  This Task 
Force Team will meet and make sound decisions about schedules, procedures, requirements, spacing, 
safety measures, and recommendations.  We will then communicate all plans to our families through 
Flocknotes. 

  

Finally, please know that we take the safety and well-being of your children very seriously.  They are loved 
here. 

Many Blessings, 

Sally Mummey and Ed Watson 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


